
From: reneehujar@gmail.com
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2017 3:36:39 PM

Northern pass is not needed by our beautiful state!! It will irreparably distroy our wildlife, wetlands,
historical sites and esthetics!!! Imagine what it will do to our tourism!!
We will not benefit by allowing this to happen!! We must stop the eyesore from being built!
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